
 
 
 
 
 
 

BOIL WATER ADVISORY 
North Beach Water District 

ID #63000C – Pacific County 
 
 
 

Effective immediately, we are advising people consuming drinking water supplied by the North 
Beach Water District Water System the water might not be safe for human consumption. 
 
DO NOT DRINK THE WATER WITHOUT BOILING IT FIRST.  Boiling kills bacteria 
and other organisms in the water.  Bring all water to a boil.  Let it boil 1 minute at a rolling boil 
and let cool before using.  Boiled or purchased, bottled water should be used for drinking, 
making ice, brushing teeth, washing dishes, and food preparation until further notice.  If you are 
experiencing illness symptoms, it is recommended that you see your health care provider. 
 
This advisory is issued because: 

• Due to a water main break in close proximity to a potential source of contamination, 
contaminants may have been drawn into the water system.   

• The bacteriological quality of the water is unknown. 
 
Follow-up will include the following: 

• Repair Water Main Break. 

• Disinfect and Flush the water mains  

• Water samples will be collected and tested.  All the water samples must have satisfactory 
results before we will rescind this advisory.   

• We will continue to work with the Department of Health to ensure that safe and reliable 
drinking water is restored to you as soon as possible. 

 
This advisory will remain in effect until lifted by the Washington State Department of Health, Office 
of Drinking Water. 
 
William Neal  April 4, 2016  
Water System Manager  Date: 


